
 

April 28, 2022 

 

Representative David E Price     Representative Mario Diaz-Balrat 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
   
Dear Chair Price and Ranking Member Harris: 

I am requesting funding for the Viola Economic Recovery Implementation for fiscal year 2023. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is the Village of Viola, located at 106 W. Wisconsin St., Viola, WI 

54664. 

The funding would be used for the development of three resettlement sites that would not be impacted by 

future flooding events. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ron Kind 

Member of Congress 


